gar Shack Gazette

w.bestapartments.net

The Official Sugar Creek Apartments Newsletter, December, 2011

DON'T FORGET

December 19, 2011 Sugar Creek is hosting a "come & serving snacks from 4 to 7 pm. We will also announce the go" Holiday Party! We will be and handing out prizes! There will be door prizes drawn for winners of the decorating contest at the top of every hour! Stop by and check out the improved game room or just pop in to say "HEY!"

HRISTMAS DECORATING *** CONTEST **

YOUR VOTE DECIDES WHO WINS! - Let your creative selves go! Everyone is challenged to decorate their patio, balcony or studio window with holiday flair! Get in the spirit and show off your decorating talents! Vote for your favorites! Stop by the office for an official ballot, or just jot down your favorites! Call, email or stop by with your input! We will tally up the votes and announce the winners at the upcoming party on December 191

As most of you know, we have adopted a family of four this year for the upcoming holidays! Please open your hearts to help a couple of 3rd and Honorable mentions! children have a happy holiday! We are asking for donations to be brought to the Sugar Creek office/clubhouse on or before December

Categories

- * Best Overall
- * Best Studio
- * Best One Bedroom
- * Best Two Bedroom
- 本 Most Creative
- 本 Most Traditional

We will also have prizes for 2nd.

19, 2011, You can bring supplies AND/OR enter in our raffle to win a \$50 VISA card! Raffle tickets are \$1! Anyone can enter and you can enter as many times as you wish! Here is a wish list for our adopted family! A little boy is asking for clothes size 4T and shoes size 11. I am sure he would love toys as well! He likes Transformers, Lightning McQueen (from the Disney movie CARS) and toy robots! We have a "tween" girl who wears adult size medium/large shirts and adult size 8 pants. Her shoe size is adult size 9. She would like some age appropriate make up and country music CDs. Don't forget socks and underpants are appreciated as well! If you wish, you can donate food items to provide a special dinner as well. All proceeds from the raffle will go to the adopted family!



HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!! We are getting ready for the upcoming holidays here at the office/ clubhouse. I see some of you have started decorating for the Christmas Decorating Contest! Looking Good! There will be some stiff competition this year! Be sure to get a ballot and vote because you decide who wins!

In other news... I am looking for suggestions for the newsletter! If you know of or have a friend selling something and would like to have some free advertising, let me know! We can put an ad in the newsletter. We also have a table by the front entrance of the clubhouse where advertisements/flyers can be displayed for the public. If you have something to sell, let me know as well. I can post it here as well. We are also looking into putting more adveron our website which tisements www.bestapartments.net. NOTE: all postings/ flyers are subject to the manager's approval.

If you know of a local business or attraction that deserve mentioning, let me know!

FINAL NOTE: I am considering re-opening a DVD library rental system here at the clubhouse. As some of you may remember, we used to rent movies for free here at the office. We discontinued our movie library as at the time it was VHS. We are open to purchasing a large collection of DVDs to re-establish a library. If you know of a good deal, let me know! The movie library was very popular and FREE!

Happy Holidays and stop by the clubhouse to say hello!!



YOU GET \$50 OFF NEXT MONTH'S RENT



- A fully loaded supertanker traveling at normal speed takes a least twenty minutes to stop.
- · Alfred Hitchcock didn't have a belly button.
- Approximately one-third of the population can't snap their fingers!



NEW TRADITION TIME! Okav. this is for you folks that have a sense of humor. :) - Beginning this December, Sugar Creek will begin the New tradition of the GOLDEN BROOM Award! We have a spectacular GOLDEN BROOM that you, ves. you, can possess, if only for a month. How do you get this wonderful GOLDEN BROOM? Well, here's how: Each month, we will pick a day and time for all residents to come out with their brooms and sweep their breezeway/sidewalks! Mary or myself will be out and about at that time and if we see you with your broom, you can win the GOLDEN BROOM! (and a random prize!) The winner of the GOLDEN BROOM will have the esteemed honor of placing the GOLDEN BROOM outside their apartment until the next month when all residents are asked to come out again. For the month of December, we are asking that everyone home on DECEMBER 15, 2011 at 6:15 P.M. come outside and sweep your breezeway/sidewalk areal Please remember that this is all in good fun, and after all, it will help our groundskeeper keep our grounds looking good! We plan to have the monthly "sweep offs" on random days and at random times so everyone can eventually participate. Just think, soon it could be you as the first title holder of the GOLDEN BROOMI